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Stolen truck sparks Atchison Co investigation
(KAIR)--An Atchison County investigation is underway following the reported
theft of a pickup truck.
According to a report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, the owner of
the white, 1992 Chevrolet Silverado reported the crime Monday evening.

The truck was stolen while it was parked in the 7000 block of Rawlins Road in
rural Atchison County. Laurie said it’s believed the truck was taken around 1:00
on the morning of November 9th.

There are not yet any suspects identified in the theft, and the investigation is
ongoing.
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